COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA
GOVERNOR’S OFFICE OF GENERAL COUNSEL

February 16, 2010

James J. McNulty, Secretary
Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission
P.O. Box 3265

Harrisburg, PA 17105-3265

RE: Docket No. A-2009-2137583
Dear Secretary McNulty:

The Pennsylvania Department of Transportation has received the objection of Norfolk
Southern to the right of way plans and property descriptions that were submitted on January 27,
2010. The Department is actively working with Norfolk Southern to resolve these issues and
requests that the referenced right of way plans and property descriptions be withdrawn. The
Department will be resubmitting the plans and descriptions at a future date. Thank you. '

Very truly yours,

am’D‘(/%érWn

Gina M. D’ Alfonso
Assistant Counsel in Charge
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cc: Parties of Record
Mark J. Chappell, P.E., Acting Chief, Utilities and Right-of-Way Section

Gregory J. Vaughn, Grade Crossing Administrator, Engineering District 8-0
David Fischer, Public Utility Commission
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